
 

Principal: Mr Sam Done BA (Hons)

Chair of Governors: Mrs Nicole Walkley BA (Hons)

28 June 2024 

Hello Little London families, 

Another busy week with some key dates coming up for
your diary too. See the letter coming out next week!

ATTENDANCE
Here  are  last  week’s  attendance  figures.  Unfortunately,
they are very low but we know that this is mainly due to
families celebrating Eid. Hopefully the figures we send out
for this week will be much better next Friday!

The attendance prizes for next week with extra break time
go to Kathrine Johnson class in Key Stage 2 and Sir David
Attenborough class in EY and KS1!

IPM REVIEWS
Thank you to all the parents who have attended their IPM
reviews.  If  you  missed  your  appointment  please  try  to
contact  the main  office to  rearange as we must  see all
parents face-to-face for these meetings. Thank you.

RECEPTION NEW STARTERS STAY AND PLAY
We had a good turn out for our first stay and play session
for new children starting school in September. If you have
still not visited us and your child starts after the summer
holidays please get in touch with Mrs Thackray to arrange
to come and visit. 

SPORTS DAY
Letters went out today for Sports Day. This will be on 10th

July. Please check your child’s times and let us know with
the reply slip how any tickets you would like. These are
limited to 2 per child due to numbers on the day! Please
arrive ten minutes before the start time. If you arrive late
we cannot allow you access as gate will not be staffed and
we cannot break away from the event once it has started. 

Times are:      Year 3 and 4 – 9.15-10.30

                         Year 5 and 6 – 10.40-11.55

                         Early Years, Year 1 and 2 – 1.30-3pm

RECEPTION OUTDOORS GRAND OPENING REMINDER
All  parents  and  carers  of  children  currently  in  our
Reception are welcome to come to school on Wednesday
3rd July  at  2.45pm  to  see  the  grand  opening  of  our
fantastic new play area for the children. Refreshments will
be served and you will be able to stay with your child until
3.15pm.

NURSERY PLACES FOR SEPTEMBER
Thank you to everyone who has returned their forms this
week to confirm a Nursery place for September 24. We
are processing all the applications now and will soon be in
touch with  some formal  arrangements  for  the Autumn.
Look out for some photos on Class Dojo and the website
of the new amazing outdoor learning spaces! 
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Year group Class name Attendance
Reception Hardworking Hippos 78.5%

Curious Caterpillars 81.9%

1
Millie Bright 85.2%

Julia Donaldson 80.7%

2 Sir David Attenborough 91.1%

Rosa Parks 76.5%

3 Kevin Sinfield 86.3%

Martin Luther King 84.5%

4 Michael Jordan 90.3%

Nelson Mandela 86.6%

5 Sir Mo Farah 82.3%

Marcus Rashford 83.3%

6 Katherine Johnson 92.0%

Tim Peake 85.8%



Have a lovely weekend.

Sam Done   Kelsey Thackray 
Principal                   Vice Principal
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Year group Class name Star Award Achievement Award

Reception
Curious Caterpillars Khizar A Aro J

Hardworking Hippos Haua G Abrar A

1
Millie Bright Oliver M Ridvika V

Julia Donaldson Rawaa A Derin D

2
Rosa Parks Ali A Whole Class

Sir David Attenborough Flavia Whole Class

3
Kevin Sinfield Aleeza J Aida R

Martin Luther King Hams M Gabriel DS

4
Michael Jordan Gamu G Nathaniel DS

Nelson Mandela Teeya A Brooklyn N

5
Sir Mo Farah Art K Abdullah A

Marcus Rashford Ayana Nathan

6
Katherine Johnson Ahmad R Emilia T

Tim Peake Elijah I Ania A


